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Welcome to this term’s newsletter. We hope 

that this is a useful overview on the work of 

Novio this term, along with a picture of what 

Novio hope to offer in the coming months. 

In January Novio facilitated a ‘Professional 

Learning Walk’ at St Anthony’s School, for 

colleagues from mainstream settings, and 

other professionals.  

The ‘Professional Learning Walk’ provided an 

opportunity for visitors to have an insight into 

a SEND setting.  They had the opportunity to 

learn new strategies and use specialist 

equipment and resources, which they could 

then implement within their own settings. 

Novio received some very positive comments: 

“very informative, found Little Group / 

Attention Autism very useful with lots of 

practical ideas.” 

34 professionals from 11 different settings 

attended the ‘Professional Learning Walk’ 

Many expressed that they were eager to 

return for future events. It was a free event 

and further ‘Professional Learning Walks’ will 

be taking place at other SEND settings 

throughout the coming year. 

Fordwater School will be hosting the next 

‘Professional Learning Walk’, open to all 

professionals, on 13th June 2018, 4:00 – 5:30 

pm. A Novio flyer will follow advertising this 

exciting event.  

Is your setting interested in joining other 

professionals to support the Local Authority’s 

‘Project 3’, aimed at developing and 

supporting children and young people with 

social, emotional and mental health needs? If 

so, please email Novio at 

novio@fordwatersch.co.uk . Also, further 

information can be found on the Novio 

website – www.noviosupport.org  

Presently, Novio would like to invite all 

professionals to an upcoming ‘Clicker7’ course 

on Monday 14th May 2018, 4:00 – 5:30 pm, at 

St Anthony’s School. The information for this 

course is attached to the email alongside this 

newsletter. Please don’t delay in securing 

your place, as this is really a wonderful 

opportunity to consider how to develop 

resources for individuals within your setting.   

The Novio website continues to be updated 

on a weekly basis. We hope you are still 

finding it useful. Please remember to check 

the website regularly for information. There is 

both a Professional Portal which you can 

direct your colleagues to, and a Parental 

Portal which you can direct your families to.  

Novio will be advertising upcoming events for 

the next Academic Year during the Summer 

Term, in order for settings to be able to 

consider these dates within their setting’s 

calendar. 

 

Novio would like to wish you a Happy Easter 

and enjoyable break, and look forward to 

working with you all during future events.
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